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May 4, 2011

Dear Friends and Family,

Greetings in the name of our Blessed Lord, Jesus Christ! We have had a blast serving the Lord!
Since our last letter, we were able to be in North Carolina, Connecticut, New York, Illinois, and
Michigan. We also have had three more churches take us on for support. This now brings our
support percentage to 63%!

After our meeting in Illinois, we were able to come back home to Michigan for a few weeks and
have some meetings in Northern Lower Michigan. Sadly, the buyer of our house could not buy
it at this time. We have seen God’s hands work strangely concerning our house, as we’ve seen
the doors closed on potential buyers 1n unique ways. We are just waiting on His timing and
praying it will be soon. Since we have no potential buyers, we have moved back into our home
again. We are glad we did not sell it while we were not home because sometime in February,
our furnace pilot light blew out and it had caused some seals inside the house to warp. The Lord
actually revealed this issue to us when someone out of the blue called to take a look at the house.
My mother found out there was no heat when she showed the house, and we were able to get the
pilot lit. We discovered the seal issues when we turned our water back on after returning home.
Thankfully, 1t was nothing severe and no water damage. We would have felt terrible if someone
had bought it and had to deal with this unknowingly.

We are going to be in Michigan until the end of May. While we were in North Carolina, I
received summons for district jury duty in Bay City. I am on call until the end of the May. We
are taking this time to regroup, rest, and visit some of our supporting churches. The stress of
extensive traveling has started taking its toll on us physically, emotionally, and spiritually.
During this time we are renewing our strength and will be back on the deputation trail in the
beginning of June. We are looking forward to being busy with quite a few meetings this
summer. We have been able to be in our home church a few services, and it has been exactly
what we’ve needed to recharge our spirit. Our home church families have no idea how much of
an encouragement they have been to us since we’ve been home.

We truly appreciate your faithful prayer and financial support. Deputation would be impossible
without each of you who pray for us and those who support us. We are excited that each day
draws us closer to Ireland.

Y our Missionaries to Ireland,

Andrew and Jennifer Day




